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Feb 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
14th Feb 2025: Non-Uniform Day & After School Tuck Shop 

 
With Half Term fast approaching, we are delighted to announce a Valentines themed Non-Uniform Day 
and after school tuck shop on Friday 14th February.  
 
Children are invited to ‘wear something they love’ and dress up for the school day in their favourite 
clothes. Please just bear in mind that whatever the children decide to wear, it must be suitable for the 
lessons they have timetabled - even if they have PE or outdoor learning.  
 
In exchange for the children wearing non-uniform, we are asking for voluntary cash donations to kick off 
our fundraising for the refresh of the learning labyrinth. PTA members will be collecting donations on the 
drive in the morning.  
 
There will also be a Valentines themed tuck shop   
afterschool on the KS2 playground where we will be  
selling a range of treats starting at just £1.  
Please note this will be cash only. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Friends of Halsford Park School        
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